
Hello Residents, families and Staff: 
          Hope you all are doing great!  February has been a very busy time here at 
Mount Washington Care Center.  We had our monthly Birthday party/Valentine’s 
Party with Jim playing Acoustic guitar which he did fantastic!  We also had the 
Joyful Noise Boys 
To sing some Gospel Music and Music from their generation and residents 
always have a blast! 
          We had our Sweetheart Dance on February 26 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.  All 
residents look great! We catered food from the Olive Garden and entertainment 
from Brian Brenner, which is exceptional.  All residents, family and staff had a 
wonderful time. 
 
SAVE THE DATES: 
          3/5 - Mardi Gras/Birthday Party @ 2:30 p.m. 
          3/15 – Jacob and his Choir @ 10:30 a.m. 
          3/17 – St. Patrick’s Day Party @ 2:30 p.m. 
          3/18 – Joyful Noise @ 2:00 p.m. 
          3/27 – Opening Day Game Party @ 2:00 p.m. 
 
Please help us celebrate our residents’ March Birthday: 
          3/02 – Tomasena B. 
          3/03 – Danny C. 
          3/17 – Joe B. 
          3/18 – James A. 
          3/24 – Mary Mc. 
          3/25 – Charles B. 
          3/27 – Jane S. 
           
 
Thank you to all the family, friends and staff who come and join us to celebrate 
our sweetheart dance!  Our residents look amazing! 
 
MTWCC-ACTIVITIES                                         Josie, Chloe, Cheryl, Neveah, Amy 
and Sarah 
           

 

 


